PUBLIC NOTICE

In accordance with NJSA 10:4-18, Notice of a Regular Meeting of the Board of Commissioners
of the Housing Authority of the City of Hoboken scheduled for Thursday, July 16, 2020 at 7:00
PM in the community room of Fox Hill Gardens, 311-13th Street, Hoboken, New Jersey was
published on June 17, 2019 as part of the Revised Annual Notice of Regular Meeting Dates of
the Authority.

In accordance with the restrictions established by Executive Order 107 issued by the Governor
of New Jersey and related guidance issued by the State with respect to the need to limit public
gatherings to mitigate the spread of COVID-19, the meeting will be conducted exclusively
through the use of communications equipment. Members of the public can access the meeting
using one of the following methods:

A. Internet: by visiting Jiffyg:/fvoom usfif48585 1449,

B. Telephone: by dialing (646) 558-8656 and entering Webinar ID 485 881 849 when prompted.
Please note that this is not a toll-free number, and members of the public may incur charges to
participate using this number.

Members of the public who access the meeting using one of these methods prior to 7:30 PM on
the date of the meeting will be provided the opportunity to comment during the course of the
meeting. In addition, comment may be made in advance by e-mailing the Authority at
infoGRmyhianteom, Any comment received by 7:00 on July 16, 2020 will be read aloud during
the meeting by an Authority staff member,

The Meeting will be held for the following purposes:

10. Roll call

i1. Reading of announcement regarding notice of Open Public Meetings Act

12, Public comment period

13. Report of the Executive Director and Secretary, including reports on prior
 tiresolved issues and questions from residents raised at the prior meeting

14. Reports of the committees

15. Unfinished business

16. Reading and approval of minutes of the previous meeting

17. Bills and communications

18. Resolutions

19. New business

20. Adjournment

Formal action may be taken at this meeting,

Marc A. Recko
Executive Director




